Philip Dagnall

MM44

From:

Sent:

06 September 2018 13:30

To:

pmods22

Subject:

Planning Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are writing regarding the Housing Economic Development Plan 2008-2028 Planning Consultation Document dated July 2018.

We are in agreement with the proposed possible building development sites as outlined in this document. In our opinion we believe that all future developments within the Ribble Valley should focus on the main principal settlement areas of Clitheroe and Longridge as they have a greater infra structure to best absorb the increased housing.

residents of Chatburn village we are aware of a planning application in the Ribblesdale View area, mwhich was recommended for refusal by the Planning Officer at the time. Our objections at the time were put in writing and were widely held views within the village. We understand that Chatburn has already reached it's residual housing requirements as laid out in the Core Strategy so is not in a position to take any further development.

Yours faithfully



Scritton my irou